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MOVED BY  Councillor Anderson 

SECONDED BY  Councillor Zwart 

1. That, in accordance with subsection 10.12.17 of the Procedural By-Law, 
Resolution #GG-325-20 from the General Government Committee 
meeting of September 28, 2020, regarding public access to municipal 
property east of Mearns Avenue at Longworth Avenue, previously adopted 
by Council at the Council Meeting of November 2, 2020, be amended to 
replace Paragraph 6, which reads: 

“That Staff install signage, similar to the signage in place on the 
fence at Mearns/Longworth, indicating the property is Municipal/EP 
property and that no trespassing is permitted;” 

With the following paragraphs: 

“That the gate be removed from the chain link fence installed at the 
terminus of Longworth Avenue, east of Crough Street; 

That Public Works Staff be directed to install a removable bollard 
inside the opening in the chain link fence to deter entry by 
motorized vehicles; 

That existing signage posted on the chain link fence be removed 
and replaced with signage to indicate that motorized vehicles are 
prohibited, and users enter at their own risk;” 


